Webinar: Shared Care Plans

Who should have one, How to use one, Why it matters...

ATT: All Canterbury wide - GPs, Locums, PNs, Community Pharmacists, NPs, Practice Managers and Admin Staff





PRESENTERS

Rosie Laing

Clinical Lead - Shared Care Planning Canterbury Clinical Network

&

Rebecca Muir

Senior Project Facilitator - Shared Care Planning

MEETING WILL COVER

Shared Care Plans (Acute Plan and Personalised Care Plan) are easy to use and can be created with a wide variety of patients.

The plans are flexible tools which can be very simple or more complex according to patients' needs. They support communication between primary, secondary and community health services and real time information sharing.

Both tools are already widely used across the South Island.

This webinar explores:

- An outline of the plans and their purpose
- How primary care teams and others use plans currently
- Patient groups for whom care plans are useful
- Use of plans in a pandemic
- How to access training materials to use plans

Pegasus Health is a RNZCGP registered Continuing Medical Education (CME) Provider.

MEETING DETAILS

Date: Monday 8 November

2021

Time: 7:30 pm - 8:30 pm

Location: Zoom Webinar
This webinar is hosted by Mobile
Health and will be recorded.

To confirm your attendance please log into the webinar using the name and email address you register with.

Professional Development:

This event is currently being peer reviewed, and it is intended the content will meet the requirements of:

- RNZCGP
- NCNZ
- PCNZ

Professional Development will be credited for GPs, Nurse Practitioners, Practice Nurses and Community Pharmacists in the usual manner.

All other attendees will receive a certificate attendance.

REGISTRATION

Email your reply to events@pegasus.org.nz by Monday 25 October 2021

FULL REGISTERED NAME (1 name per form)	PRACTICE	MOBILE	OCCUPATION

EMAIL

(Please do not provide a shared work email address)